THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 533

Approved  August 11, 1993

RESOLVED, That the President of the City Council
is requested to create a Special Committee of the Members
of the City Council for the purpose of investigating the

reporting practices of the Fire Department.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 534

Approved August 11, 1993

RESOLVED, That the Director of Recreation and the
Superintendent of Parks are requested to ensure that the lighting

at Collyer Field is shut off by 10:00 o'clock P.M.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 535
Approved August 11, 1993

RESOLVED, That the Superintendent of Parks
is requested to Repair that damaged section of the
Retainer Wall located on the Florence Street side of

the Joslin Street Park.
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VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.
MAYOR

NANCY L. DERRIG
SUPERINTENDENT OF PARKS

Department of Public Parks
“Building Pride In Providence”

MEMORANDUM

TO: Michael R. Clement

City Clerk ////

FROM: Nancy L. Derrig |
Superintendent of Parks

DATE: September 16, 1993
SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL RESOLUTION NOS. 535, 536, 537 AND 541
Pursuant to those City Council Resolutions encaptioned
above, I have investigated each matter and found the

following:

NO. 535 -~ REPAIR OF FLORENCE STREET RETAINING WALIL

Joseph Salem, Director of Grounds Maintenance, reports
that this work has been planned and these repairs are
scheduled to take place within the next few weeks.

NO. 536 - CUTTING OF GRASS AT THE SACKETT STREET AND
ROGER WILLIAMS SCHOOILS

Joseph Salem reports that the Parks Department had been
awaiting a funding allocation from the School Department
which would enable the Parks Department to purchase
equipment necessary to maintain these areas. That
allocation having been received, the School properties
in question have now been added to the normal grass-
cutting rotation work done by the Division of Grounds
Maintenance.

NO. 537 - ALTERNATE LEARNING PROJECT GRASS CUTTING

Joseph Salem reports that this site is not under the
jurisdiction of nor maintained by the Parks Department.

NO. 541 - SIGNS FOR CABRAL PARK

Alan Sepe has reported that these signs have been
ordered and the same will be installed once received.
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